
 
 

Vermont State Report to EASFAA Council 
Meeting Dates: Sunday, February 20, 2022-Tuesday, 

February  22, 2022 
Location: Baltimore, MD 

 
 
 

Executive Council: 

President: Ryan Dulude, CCV 
President-elect: Marie Johnson, UVM 
Secretary: Judy Buxton, UVM 
Treasurer: Martha Hinchman, UVM 

Conference: 

VASFAA is returning to an in-person conference at Killington Resort on June 7-8. 
 

Training: 
 

We’re looking to host an in-person training at UVM sometime in the next couple of months. Looking to coordinate 
with UVM and Catherine on topics and dates. 

Committees: 
 

VASFAA’s By-Laws Committee is setting up a series of meetings to discuss significant changes to the by-laws, with a 
goal of presenting membership with the slate of changes in early spring, with an implementation date for the 
2022-2023 member year. 

Special Initiatives: 

VASFAA’s Director’s Group has now met twice. The first time led to a meeting with the College Board discussing the 
CSS Profile Light that is in development. Our second topic focused on FAFSA completion rates and initiatives within 
Vermont, remote work policies within our offices and what that future may look like, and opportunities for 
collaboration, including a call for volunteers to serve in VASFAA. 
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